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Basin Surveys, Inc.
ATTN: D. E. Clark
P. O. Box 566
Buckhannon, West Virginia 26201

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of June 22, 1979, informing us of steps you
have taken to correct the item of noncompliance concerning activities
under NRC License No. 47-09453-01 brought to your attention in our
letter of June 6, 1979. We will examine your corrective actions and
plans during subsequent inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

g/*L ti' R

ck T. Sutherland, Chief'

Fuel Facility and Materials
Safety Branch
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